
 

 

 

5 February 2015 
  

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Groby Community College will be taking part in wear it pink on Friday 13 February 2015 as part of an initiative 
introduced by the Post 16 leadership team. 
 
Wear it pink is Breast Cancer Campaign's biggest fundraising event. Please see the extract below from the campaign 
website: 
 

We ask people across the UK to hold a pink dress down or dress up day at work, at school or at home. 
Everyone wears something pink and makes a donation to Breast Cancer Campaign. 

 
Every penny you raise moves us towards a future that’s free of breast cancer. We can’t thank you enough  
for joining forces to help find the cures for the most common form of cancer in the UK. Breast Cancer 
Campaign uses all wear it pink donations to fund innovative, world-class research to understand how  
breast cancer develops, leading to improved diagnosis, treatment, prevention and cure. 

 
All students are invited to wear pink on Friday 13 February: 
 

 Post 16 students may wear pink clothing 
 

 Year 10 and 11 students are allowed to wear one item of pink in addition to their normal college uniform. 
 

 All students are asked to make a £1 donation to help support the Breast Cancer Campaign.  
 

 There will be a stall in the reception area at break selling donuts for additional fundraising. 
 

If you’d like to find out more about wear it pink, please visit wear it pink’s website at: http://www.wearitpink.org/ 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Student Leadership Team 
Groby Community College 

 

 

 


